
 

 

MAWC will be performing a system upgrade on 

 

  Wednesday, July 30, 2025, beginning at 10:00 pm.  The streets  

 

affected will be  Pine Run Road, Brookview Drive, Clearview Drive,  

 

Dolores Drive, Argyle Drive, Karen Drive, Roselle Drive, Oxford Drive  

 

and Palomino Lane in Allegheny Township 

 

  Work is expected to last  6-8 hours and during this time you may  

 

experience low or no water pressure.  Please take steps in advance  

 

to store water for use during this repair. We apologize for any  

 

inconvenience and appreciate your patience as we make necessary  

 

improvements. 

 

For more information please visit us at MAWC.org and  

 

Facebook@MAWC water. 



  

   


